
ANU BIPOC DEPARTMENT COLLECTIVE MEETING - WEEK 3

Meeting opened:

ATTENDANCE: on paper
- Apologies from Paria and Maria

1. ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY
The ANU BIPOC Department acknowledges the traditional owners of this land, the
Ngunnawal and Ngambri peoples. We pay our respects to Elders, past, present and
emerging. We acknowledge that this land was stolen and sovereignty was never
ceded. We welcome all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people to our Collective
and we commit to standing with our First Nations people.

2. OFFICER REPORT

3. SECRETARY REPORT
- So sorry I am absent today
- No updates so far

4. TREASURER REPORT

5. SOCIAL OFFICER REPORT

6. ADVOCACY OFFICER REPORT

7. OTHER BUSINESS

Meeting closed:


